
TOWN OF GRAFTON

SEALED BIDS

The Town of Grafton, Vermont is seeking sealed bids for 
furnishing the town with the following piece of equipment 
for the Highway Department.

Body and Plow Package

Sealed competitive bids will be received at the Grafton 
Selectmen’s Office, PO Box 180, Grafton, Vermont 05146 on 
or before March 31, 2017 by 3:00 pm. Bids will be opened 
at our regularly scheduled Selectman’s Meeting at 6:00 pm, 
April 3, 2017. Faxed bids will not be accepted. Bids received 
after that time will not be opened and will be returned to 
bidder.

Note: All envelopes shall be clearly marked “Body and 

Plow Package.”

Further information and complete specifications may be 
obtained from Danny Taylor, Road Foreman at the High-
way Garage, 220 Bell Road, Grafton, Vermont (802) 843-
2456.


